
Ashford Series of Galas

Well done to all the squad swimmers that took part in the recent 
series of galas at Ashford – Stour Centre, during Sundays in June.
 
A massive number of PB’s were recorded during the events by 
Hythe swimmers. We will have a return competition with Ashford 
Town in the future at Hythe Pool, when the club is allowed to hire 
Hythe Pool for a competitive event.

Also a big thank to the parents and volunteers that acted as Team 
Managers at the galas. Lastly, a massive thank you to Ashford Town
SC for their hospitality and work in hosting the events.


